

Dears Hans and Thorben,

On behalf of the Mayor of Koszalin Mr Piotr Jedliński I would like to tentatively invite a delegation of the Neumunster (2 people + driver) to a meeting to thank you for the help you have given to refugees, accommodated in Koszalin and the city of Ivano-Frankivsk (partner city of Koszalin).

The meeting would take place on 30.06 - 01.07. 2022 in Koszalin.

As part of the meeting, we would like to organize a conference at which each partner city would present its experience related to the assistance provided to refugees from Ukraine.

Therefore, I would like to ask you to prepare a short (up to 10 minutes) presentation of your city's achievements at that topic.

Since there is not much time left to the planned meeting (organisational issues), I would ask you to confirm the potential participation of a delegation from your city by Monday, i.e. 09.05.2022 until 12:00 p.m.

The official invitation together with the preliminary programme of the meeting will be sent to you shortly.

Greetings

mgr Kacper Sterzel Inspektor, Referat Turystyki i Współpracy Zagranicznej

Wydział Komunikacji Społecznej, Promocji i Turystyki Urzędu Miejskiego Koszalina 75-007 Koszalin; ul. Mickiewicza 26 Tel.: (+48) 94 348 88 73; Fax (+48) 94 348 88 69 kacper.sterzel@um.koszalin.pl